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November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 28th November 2023 from 4pm until 8pm 
 
We are holding a virtual Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 28th November. Subject teachers will 
be available in the afternoon and evening to conduct online interviews with students and their 
parents/carers.  
 
I would like to encourage you to make appointments with all subjects, not just the core subjects of 
English, Maths, Science and RS, as every single subject that your child is taking is important. All of 
their teachers will be prepared to give meaningful feedback to support them moving forwards as well 
as being able to inform you and your child of extra-curricular groups that are running in their subject 
area, to discuss helpful revision strategies and methods to encourage independent study. 
 
We will continue to use the online booking system for making appointments and due to the success of 
virtual appointments we will continue to conduct interviews via video call. These are accessible through 
most smartphones, tablets or laptops as has happened in previous years. Your child’s school 
Chromebook can also be used to access the appointments.  
 
Please follow the link https://biddenham.parentseveningsystem.co.uk and you will be taken directly to 
the login page. Enter your details and your child’s details as required on the login screen. You will need 
to use your child’s preferred first name, preferred surname, and their date of birth.  
 
Bookings will be open at midday on Tuesday 21st November, and will close at midnight on Monday 
27th November. If you need any help with booking please contact Julie Giles on 01234 334560 or email 
julie.giles@mybiddenham.com. 
. 
Please click here for a guide on how to attend your appointments over video call. We can also offer 
telephone appointments if this is more convenient for you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss I Lilley-Moncrieff 

Head of Year 10 
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